
CLA Meeting Minutes, Aril 25th, 2024

Board of Directors


Attendees: 

Board Members: 
Vern Newby-President

Gary Suppiger-Vice President

Kathie McGonigle-Secretary

Tom Herron

Rick Taylor 


Members: 
Jill Taylor

Rob Lechot

Karen Long

Jane Wallace


The Meeting wass called to order at 7:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance.


Gary moved to accept the minutes of the April 25, 2024 meeting. Tom Herron 2nd the 
motion. All approved.


Reports: 

Treasurers Report: We refer back to March Report. During the transition time to our 
new Treasurer, Carolyn Russel, there will be a delay. Next month we hope to have a 
report. 


Membership Report: We now have 65 members. $4,700 was received todate from  
dues and donations.


Water Quality Report: Tom was not able to get out on the lake this month. There will 
be less runoff this spring due to low snow pack. It is predicted that we will have a 
warmer and dryer summer this year. 


Water Level Report:  The measurement is now at 5.8. There is still activity with the 
beaver dam that will cause the lake to remain higher than normal.


Lake Host Report: Veta should arrive and take her position of Lake Host by mid May. 
Vern will be checking into training for him and Veta to take part in.


Education Report: Gary has been in touch with the Principal of Southside Elementary 
School and Miles from Fish and Game to set up a time for the Wetland Tour. They are 
thinking the last week of May but there is no confirmation yet.




New Business: 

There was a discussion about the new construction around the lake. Several houses 
and the wedding venue were mentioned. We would like to, somehow, inform the new 
residents and new business about how they can be responsible to maintain the water 
quality of the lake. It is all property owners responsibility to be aware of water quality.


Rick Taylor will research ways to get information to the new property owners to keep 
them informed.


The meeting was adjourned.


The next meeting: Thursday, May 23rd, 2024


P. S. If you do not receive the May agenda it is because you are not recorded as a 
member of the Cocolalla Lake Association.  If you feel that an error has been 
made or you wish to rejoin the CLA please send a reply to: 
cocolallallakeassociation@gmail.com 

: 


